
Dear committee members, 

Please vote in your work session to quickly pass HB 2927 out of committee and on to a full vote 

of the House and Senate. It is important for the integrity of our democracy that the actual will of 

the people be reflected in the outcome of presidential elections. 

 

Thank you, 

Lisa Wright 

1010 NE Failing St 

Portland OR 97212 

 


